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We will be having a meeting this week, Wednesday, 
December 7th. The meeting will start at 7:30 at the 
La Romeria Park community room.

We have received a complaint regarding a plane that 
was flown at Del Cerro Park in early November. We 
will share the details regarding the complaint and 
discuss the clubs position on the issue 
at the meeting. Please attend the 
meeting for this discussion. Your input 
and comments would be appreciated.

Attending the December meeting is 
also a perfect opportunity to turn in your PSF 
paperwork and fees for 2023. Don usually has the 
applications available at the meeting. You can 
download them from the PSF website ahead of time, 
as well.

I managed to get out to the Chino Airport in 
November and December for Planes 
of Fame’s flying demos. Their 
Bearcat flew in November followed 
by the Zero in December. The Zero is 
the only flying airframe powered by 
the original power plant. It was impressive, to say 
the least. In November, the area Austin Martin club 
put their cars on display, as well. It's hard to go 
wrong when you combine beautifully­restored cars 
and WW2 aircraft in the same event. I’ve enclosed 
photographs of both events.

As expected, there isn’t a lot scheduled on the AMA 
Event Schedule for December. However, there is a 
control line Toys for Tots event in El Monte.  If you 
attend any of the events listed, consider snapping 
some photo’s and submit them and your impressions 
for inclusion in this newsletter.

The dates for maintenance on the field at Entradero 

Park are holding. The field we fly from will be 
unavailable from December 12th to January 8th.  
The field will be renovated, leveled and seeded. 
Please stay off the field during this period. If the 
schedule changes, I will let you know. Otherwise, 
the field is available for flying weekdays for the next 
week or so.

The forecast at Del Cerro Park for this 
coming Saturday, December 10th, is 
for northwest winds around 10 mph. If 
this prediction holds, flying at Del 
Cerro won’t be possible for gliders. 

Keep an eye on the forecast as the week progresses. 
The conditions may improve.

If you know anyone who is interested in joining the 
club and flying at our fields, please point them to the 
the PSF membership package.

Please submit your 2023 paperwork 
and fees when you get the chance. 
Contact Don regarding any 
membership questions you may have.

I hope everyone has a great holiday season with 
friends and family ­ and I hope to see you at the 
meeting this week to discuss Del Cerro.

All the best,
Jeff

December 2022

Next Meeting

Wednesday, December 7th
La Romeria Park

7:30 pm

Upcoming Fun­Flys

Del Cerro December 10th
Entradero None

http://www.peninsulasilentflyers.com/content/current-membership-package
https://www.modelaircraft.org/event-calendar?field_event_type_target_id=All&field_address_administrative_area=CA&field_address_district=All&field_event_category_target_id=All&field_event_end_date_value=12%2F01%2F2022&field_event_start_date_value=12%2F31%2F2022
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Planes of Fame Warbirds

You can find these and the rest 
of Jeff's photos on our website.


